
 

 

 

San Diego Unified School District 
Office of Accountability 

Monitoring and Accountability Department 
  

 
 

District Advisory Council 
 

ORIENTATION FOR DAC REPRESENTATIVES 
 
 

December 19, 2012 
4:45-5:30 p.m. 

at 

Ballard Parent Center 
2375 Congress Street 
San Diego, CA  92110 

 
 

Newly-elected DAC Representatives for 2012-13  
should attend this orientation. 

 
 

Orientation will include: 
 

 Purpose and scope of the DAC 
    General meeting information 
    Questions and answers about DAC 

 
Child care and translation will be available.   

 
 
 

 

For further information, contact the Monitoring and Accountability 
Reporting Department at (619) 725-5611. 

 


